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30th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Term Two at Kiwi Primary School. 

Prior to the half term holiday, a health and safety review of our school site was conducted.  

As a result of this review, the side gate from the Key Stage Two playground into the school 

car park will now remain closed at drop off and collection times.  This is due to the safety 

implications from children and parents crossing the car park during the busy times at the 

beginning and end of the school day.   

We also looked at parking outside the school at those key times of the day.  It was noted 

that many parents are parking on double yellow lines which is causing dangerous 

obstructions to nearby driveways and access roads.  In fact, we have been notified of a very 

near miss by a member of the community who could not see to be able to pull out of the 

driveway safely.  I am aware that there has been a sign stating that the Garrison 

Commander has allowed parents to park here in the past.  However, I have been informed 

that this is no longer the case.  The current Garrison Commander does not give permission 

for parents to park on the double yellow lines outside of the school. 

Therefore, I would like to ask you please to refrain from parking on the double yellow lines 

outside the school gates with immediate effect and remind you that to do so is in fact to 

break the law and you could be fined.  Instead, I would strongly encourage you to please 

park in the large car park opposite the school (near the shops) and walk your child safely 

across the zebra crossing. 

Thank you very much for your support with keeping our school community safe. 

Yours Sincerely, 

L Eatherington 

Mrs L Eatherington 

Acting Headteacher 
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